TERRIGAL WOMEN'S BOWLING CLUB NEWSLETTER

Postal Address: P O Box 13, Terrigal, NSW 2260

A Happy New Year to you
all!

= 1 have reprinted here the
words, which Lyndall and I
|8 sang to you at our Christmas

party. I feel it sums up the
2 spirit of this great Club of
which I am proud to be your
President. It also outlines the
secret behind our success

President D¢ wvites. . .
and demonstrates the effort which has been put in by us
all.

Chorus: Dashing up the green in our Christmas gear
Skips all settled, team relaxed with nought at all to fear.
Members side by side, full of Christmas joy
Let’s celebrate the end of year: Aussie Oi, Oi, Oi.

Tess and Gwen selected as bowlers of the best.
They have earned their stripes, put through a rigid test.
Di is proud to be, the Bowler of the Year
Supported all the way, yes, that’s so very clear.

Gwen and her Selectors, scratch heads in despair
They will do their very best taking lots of care.
Pam and her Match girls are through another year
All achieved with ease and grace, and without a tear.

Lorraine has worked so hard with her special team,
Bringing class and flair, to all within the theme.
Committee have worked well bonding all the way

Members so supportive, each and every day.

We are pleased to welcome our happy new young crew
With progression very fast what will the oldies do?
They bring life and joy to all they chance to meet

Terrigal is lucky for this special treat.

So the time draws near for another year to move,
We thank you all for joining us and getting in the groove.
We wish you lots of fun, with peace and joy as well
Eyes are out for members, the numbers we can swell.

What a great spirit we have, but now another year has begun. Your
Committee is already planning some exciting events for our 2015
calendar. The first will be our Pre Pennant lunch at Glengara
Village Country Club on Thursday 26th February. Another high-
light for 2015 is our 60th BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS in Sep-
tember, with lots of memories to recall and fun assured for all!
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Let the celebra-
tions of 60 great

- - A- - ﬁ'ﬁ
Friendship Day on 19 S R
November, 2014 was a time for
seventy-nine of us to pause
and appreciate the things that
mean the most in life..... the joy
that comes from giving and most importantly of all, showing our
appreciation to our thirty-two invited guests. During morning
tea, each guest's name was placed on our illuminated Friend-
ship Tree the branches of which symbolise our welcoming
arms. After an enjoyable game of bowls, we returned to the
Club. Upon completion of a delicious lunch, the names were
removed from the tree and each guest received a small gift and

a rose as a token of our friendship.
1 Friendship certainly flourishes at Terri-
, gal!

NEW BOWLERS TOURNAMENT was

¥ held on Friday 14t November with the
winners being Pam Sydenham & Lyn

Day. In 2" place were Lyn Wagner &
Irene Rundle. Congratulations to all entrants! The day was

VALE - All members were
saddened to hear of the deaths
of Molly Hobbs and our Life
Member, Mary Bidmead. o
They were loved, admired
and respected by us all. Our
love and sympathy go to their
family and friends. May they

rest in peace. 4

LEST WE FORGET

On 11th November at 11 am upon the conclusion
of our Quarterly Meeting, all members assembled
beneath the Flagpole to observe this special day in
the Australian calendar. After a short explanation
of'the significance of this day by President Di, The
Ode was read by our Treasurer, Robynne Small. A minute's silence
followed, in which opportunity was provided to reflect on all who
have fought in defence of our nation and in the cause for freedom.
May we honour that sacrifice in the quality of our lives, the choices
we make and our own respect for freedom and dignity of all people.




LET’S CELEBRATE!

Eighty one members dressed in their festive col-
ours, celebrated the end of a successful year at our
Annual Christmas Party on 9th December. The day
was sponsored by Luca Boffo, from Mega Save
Pharmacy, Erina, who addressed the ladies at the
start of the day. President Di presented a Certificate
of Appreciation to Luca as an expression of our
gratitude.

- This year we decided to focus on others and support
two of our Sponsors, Luca and Tim Andrews from
LJ Hooker, Terrigal, in their Dancing With the Stars initiative sponsored by the Cancer Council Of NSW. Both these
community minded men have a target of $10,000 to be raised before they are taken out of their comfort zone and take
their dancing shoes to the stage in April 2015.We were thrilled to present $200 to them. All money raised will stay on
] the Coast to assist cancer patients. After a
game of bowls, all returned inside to enjoy
the beautifully decorated tables and re-
freshing drinks. The festive spirit contin-
ued, as we shared a delicious buffet lunch,
provided by Club Terrigal's Bec's Kitchen.
We were then entertained by a fabulous
musical duo, '"Wild Honey' during which
energetic dancers took to the floor and
great raffles and rink prizes were drawn.
Fun and laughter surrounded us as the day
reluctantly ended. What a fitting conclu-
sion to 2014!

COMBINED CHRISTMAS PARTY STATE DRESS POLICY
APPLICABLE FROM 1 JAN

This Year, Club Ltd initiated a combined Christmas celebra-

tion held on 13™ December, when seventy members joined ~All members of affiliated clubs shall wear regulation State
together to celebrate the end of a great year at Terrigal. During  Uniform when playing on any green in Women’s Bowls
the evening President Di made a presentation to the Bowler of the  NSW controlled matches and competitions. When playing in
Year and in 2014 this honour was shared by Gwen Hardwick and  any other game or competition, smart casual attire must be
Tess Koutsellis. John Macintosh also used the opportunity to  worn in accordance with your club’s Smart Casual Dress

announce the Member of the Year who was  Policy. (Please refer to our Club Policy Folder on display.)

Di Fernance. The Bowler of the Year forthe  The BA LOGO is not essential on apparel worn for social
Men's Club was also shared between Darren  howis.

Morrison and Bruce Jewel, while the Mem-
ber of the Year was again a shared honour
going to Michael Foley and Ken Follows.
With entertainment, a delicious meal, lucky

door prizes and congenial company, the
evening was declared a great success.

TOP ACHIEVERS

We acknowledge our sponsor, Terrigal and Avoca
FOOD FOR THOUGHT:

‘Some say, ‘Why?’ But I dream things and say, ‘Why not?’ L HOOker
G.B.Shaw




